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Formal consultation on the Scottish Government proposal to
establish a National Park in Southwest Scotland by
NatureScot

Bord na Gaidhlig welcomes the consultation process in relation to proposals for
a new National Park in Scotland. The two current national parks both engage
positively with the Gaelic plans process and, should it be agreed to move
forward with a new national park, we look forward to working together.
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